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Dear	Cary	Woods	Parents	and	Guardians,	

		

Welcome	to	Cary	Woods	Elementary	School!	We	are	excited	to	be	planning	for	the	2020-21	school	
year.		We	have	a	limited	number	of	openings	in	our	Kindergarten	After	School	Program	(ASP).		The	
link	below	will	lead	you	to	the	form	to	apply	for	one	of	these	openings.		The	link	will	begin	
accepting	information	on	April	30th.	Completion	of	the	form	does	not	guarantee	registration	
in	the	ASP.		The	forms	are	time-stamped	for	completion	and	parents/guardians	will	be	notified	for	
next	steps	if	they	receive	one	of	these	openings.	Openings	will	be	given	on	a	first-come	first-serve	
basis.		Below	you	will	find	the	link	to	the	form	to	complete	if	you	are	interested	in	obtaining	an	
opening	in	the	program.	General	information	about	the	ASP	can	be	found	on	our	webpage	under	the	
ASP	tab.	Please	stay	safe	and	we	look	forward	to	meeting	you	this	Fall!	

 

CWES Administration 

This is the link to the form: 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Mh7UKHBPp0uWjDLAC0Fp7v2BeAqdua9HlmCaau2aCQlUNlo4
R1Q1QlpWN0o5T1NFTThZOVBGWTU4WS4u 

 

 


